
Pretty light reading this week. Last week was 
Club Choreographer Casey’s interpretation 
of our 21st Dr. Love. 
And to those that asked, who was our first? 

That would be GFU’s President (retired) 
David Brandt back in 2001.
Most of the day’s imagery was captured as 
video so you can look forward to an email 
from Casey when she has those clips all 
stitched together. 
In the meantime, here are a few captures 
from the morning’s festivities. 
She had happy songs, sappy songs, sad 
songs and even Sting’s stalker song.
Our Youth Exchange took the floor as well 
but I didn’t get stills of them. 
The Sherwood club won’t be having their 
tree sale this year. Last year was brutal to the 
stock so we caught a few lemons to remind 
us to watch for their Wine Fest this year!
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